
 

OPEN HOUSE 

NORTHVIEW SCHOOL 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2015 

5:30-7:00 PM 

 

 

 

All Peru Schools will welcome parents to visit classrooms in an informal 

setting. This is a special evening for parents and students to come and visit 

Northview School. The staff of Northview School looks forward to seeing 

you on Thursday evening. Please come and learn how you can support 

your children in their learning at home and at school. Please remember 

there will be many families throughout the evening, so we ask if you want 

to discuss in detail your child’s progress please make an appointment to 

meet individually with the teacher.  

We hope to see every parent or guardian at our 

OPEN HOUSE! Grandparent’s are welcome too! 

**Don’t forget to test drive a car during this time too! (We will watch 

your children while you drive!) Take a spin and Northview wins! On 

Open House day (from 3:30-7pm) the Chrysler Drive for the Kids 

Event is coming to Northview School. For every person who partici-

pates, the school receives $10 (need to bring a valid driver’s license 

and be 18 yrs. or older). If we have 150 test drives, we will receive an 

extra $500. That means we could raise $2000 in just one night! WE 

CAN DO IT! All the money earned will be used for our Positive Behav-

ior Incentive Program (PBIS). 


